
  
 

 

 

 

November 28, 2023 

 

Board Memo 156-2023: S&DC National Level Performance Assessment Mitigation 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS HQ received notice for the USPS outlining a National Level Performance Assessment Mitigation. The 

mitigation will impact all Sorting and Delivery Centers (S&DCs) and the spoke offices associated with the 

S&DCs.  

 

This action will mitigate all composite scores by impact and by unit. In addition to the S&DCs, the associated 

spoke offices will receive the greater of their unit level mitigated score or their end of year score if it is higher.  

A list of impacted offices and their finance numbers is attached. Employees at these offices are automatically 

included in this mitigation, and no action is necessary on their part. 

 

NAPS will keep you posted on any updates. 
 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 

 

 

NAPS Headquarters 
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